
 

 

Circular 

 

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/21/21-22           18th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In view of Eid-Ul-Adha, the school office will remain closed from 19-07-2021 (Monday) to 

22-07-2021 (Thursday). The school office and cash counter will reopen from 25-07-2021 

(Sunday). 

 

 

    

 

Principal  


